THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

ROBERT W. RUNCIE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Telephone: (754) 321-2600

Facsimile: (754) 321-2701

June 5, 2014

TO:

School Board Members

FROM:

Dorothy W. Davis, Acting Director Employee & Labor Relations

Robert W. Puncia

VIA:

Robert W. Runcie

Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Additional Information for GG-4, Three Year Successor Agreement of the Collective Bargaining Agreement between The School Board of Broward County, Florida and the Broward Teachers Union-Education Support Professionals (BTU-ESP) effective July 1, 2013 - June 30, 2016, for the June 9, 2014 Regular School Board Meeting

Attached is additional information regarding GG-4, Three Year Successor Agreement of the Collective Bargaining Agreement between The School Board of Broward County, Florida and the Broward Teachers Union-Education Support Professionals (BTU-ESP) effective July 1, 2013 – June 30, 2016, for the June 9, 2014 Regular School Board Meeting.

The additional information is Exhibit #2, Letter from the Broward Teachers Union-Education Support Professionals confirming ratification.

RWR/DWD:jh Attachment

c: Senior Leadership Team

From: John Ristow <jristow@btuonline.com> 6/3/2014 4:59:23 PM Subject: BTU-ESP Contract Ratification

To: Jennifer A. Hodder dorothy.davis@browardschools.com lerenzo.calhoun@browardschools.com lerenzo.calhoun@browardschools.com amanda.bailey@browardschools.com sharon Glickman <sglickman@btuonline.co...

Bernie Kemp

Berry-Segna" <jo.berry-segna@floridaea.org>

TO: SBBC Superintendent Robert Runcie

FROM: BTU President Sharon Glickman, Esq. and BTU-ESP VP Bernie Kemp

George Segna <gsegna@btuonline.com>

DATE: June 3, 2014

RE: BTU-ESP Contract Ratification

This message is to formally notify you that the bargaining unit members of the BTU-Education Support Professionals voted 379 to 4 to approve the tentative contract agreement with Broward schools.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.